
From: Laura Polk <lpolk2@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/7/2017 10:53:11 AM
Subject: Planned parenthood

Who do you think you are trying to control women's healthcare? South Carolina is becoming more and more progressive, and most 
people are starting to figure out that conservative republicans do not care for anyone but themselves. I have a 14 month old daughter 
and I will fight every day of my life to make sure she doesn't grow up to live in a country where men like you are in public office. 

Sent from my iPhone
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